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To: Human Resources/IT Committee and Common Council Members
From: Corey Popp, Information Technology Director
Date: January 26, 2022

Re: Change to the Information Technology Department Table of Organization

After careful consideration, | am proposing a change to the Information Technology department table of
organization. This change has three parts:

e Rename the current “Mainframe” organization to “Development”
e Rename the current “Network” organization to “Operations”
e Change the Software Engineer to report to the Lead Systems Analyst

These changes update our department’s structure to use current IT terminology and more accurately reflect
how our operations currently work. There is no financial impact with this change. Please contact me if you
have any questions regarding this recommendation.



